
New Crop of Hornets
Touch Down
It was time for the baby Hornets to spread their wings and immerse them selves in all things Clontarf
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Our new Year 7 boys in 
the program participated 
in their first Clontarf 
camp, held this week at 
the Stockton Surf Life 
Saving Club. 

The new Hornets started 
with a visit to Bunnings, 
where they toured the 
worksite and learned 
about the different roles 
involved in building and 
construction. A health and 
wellbeing session with a 
Stockton Beach lifeguard 
followed, teaching the 
boys valuable lessons 
about beach safety and 
how to stay safe in the 
surf. 

The camp also featured 
plenty of outdoor 
activities. The boys 
enjoyed a swim at the 
Newcastle Ocean Baths 
and Nobby's Beach, 
cooling off before treating 
themselves to ice cream 
in the beautiful weather. 
They took part in Clontarf 
leadership activities, 
including icebreakers and 
games to help them bond 
and get to know each 
other better. 

The fun continued with a 
trip to Putt Putt mini golf 
in Broadmeadow and a 
delicious Subway lunch to 
wrap up the camp. It was 
a memorable experience 
full of learning, laughter, 
and new friendships. We 
couldn't have been more 
impressed with the boys 
on their first ever Clontarf 
camp. 
Harry Ferguson was 
awarded ?Top Camper? 
and will enjoy a lunch of 
his choice next week.
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